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Dear Parent/Guardian of _____________________________________:

Your child is invited to participate in our upcoming high school shadowing experience at West Forsyth High 
School.  We are very excited about the opportunities this will provide your child as they will shadow a pre-
selected high school student through three class periods, including at least one class in a high school pathway in 
which your child has expressed interest.  This activity is part of our comprehensive middle school to high school 
transition activities.
With your permission your child will be scheduled for one of the several shadow days, called Wolverine Day, that
we have planned with West Forsyth High School.  We have several days planned in order to accommodate our 
population attending West. 
The plan is for a bus of about 35 students to leave Liberty by 9:15am on their respective date and meet the high 
school peers in the cafeteria for a briefing prior to the beginning of the shadowing experience.  Your child will 
follow their designated peer for three periods, including lunch.  We will return to Liberty around 2:00pm.  
Students can bring their own lunch or purchase a lunch at the high school using their normal lunch account (high 
school lunch prices are slightly higher than middle school prices).

Our expectations for your child while participating in this shadowing experience will be to:
 Adhere to all aspects of the Forsyth County Schools “Code of Conduct” and to respectfully represent 

Liberty Middle School the entire time they are on the high school’s campus
 Appropriately engage and participate in the shadowing experience and stay with their designated peer 

throughout the entire time they are on the high school’s campus

Please indicate your permission for your child to participate in the shadowing experience described within this 
letter by filling out the bottom portion and returning it to Lori Porter.  Once you have sent in this permission form,
your child will be assigned to one of the planned dates for Wolverine Day.  Our tentative dates are as follows: 
Tuesday, December 5th, Tuesday, January 16th, Tuesday, February 6th, and Tuesday, February 13th if needed.  We 
will communicate with you and your child, the date your child will be attending Wolverine Day.  If you have any 
questions, please contact Lori Porter at 770-781-4889 ext. 290306

Sincerely,

Lori Porter
Liberty Middle School Counselor

Permission slips must be returned by Wednesday, November 8th.  
_____ I give my child __________________________________ permission to participate in one of the high 

school shadowing experiences at West Forsyth High School. 

_____ My child has the following medical concerns/dietary restrictions/food allergies of which to be 
aware:_________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________

_____ I DO NOT give my child __________________________________ permission to participate in the West 
Forsyth High School shadow day.

___________________________________ ___________________________________
Parent’s signature Student’s signature
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